
School Council Meeting  

13/9/22 

Agenda 

What should the Academy do to as a celebration and memorial to the Queen? 

 

 

A number of ideas were discussed: 

• Flag poles, attach black fabric/ribbons. 

• A permanent picture of the Queen in school 

• A Collage that all students can contribute to which is then displayed in school 

• Mural that all students can contribute to 

• Small flags completed by students that contribute to mural or displayed as the Ukraine ones 

were. 

• Plant a tree 

 

The School Council decided that the first choice of idea is to complete a collage of the Queen, with 

all students through tutor able to contribute. 

Their next choice was to complete flags to contribute to the collage and/or display outside of school 

Final choice was to consider an action with our current flag poles but their may be limitations on 

this. 

 

Actions 

Mr Parsons to discuss with Mrs Bowler and the Senior Leadership Team 

Mr Parsons to investigate logistics with Mrs Bateman regarding art aspects 


